
‭18th January 2024‬

‭Dear Parent/Carer‬

‭Years 1 & Years 2 phase assembly  - Thursday 1st February, 2.30pm‬

‭Your child has been working extremely hard this term on their learning and they are keen to‬
‭share this with you.  Therefore you are invited to our phase assembly.‬

‭During the assembly the children will share their learning with you as a class.  As part of the‬
‭assembly, each class will present two awards.  The first award is our progress award and will‬
‭be presented to a child who has been recognised for making exceptional progress this term.‬
‭The second award is the attainment award, which is awarded in recognition of high‬
‭achievements in an aspect of their learning.‬

‭The assembly is on Thursday 1st February 2.30pm.  Please make your way to the gate at‬
‭the side of the school where you will be met by a member of staff and signed into the school.‬

‭You are welcome to take your own photographs of your child for personal use, however we‬
‭must insist that you are sensitive and that photographs should only be taken of your own‬
‭children, unless you have permission from another child’s parent to do so. Please do not‬
‭take videos or photographs of any child you do not have consent for. Please refrain from‬
‭sharing any videos or photographs on social media that you have not been given consent to‬
‭share.‬

‭We hope you can join us.‬

‭Yours sincerely‬

‭Mrs J Grant‬
‭Deputy Headteacher‬


